
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor O’Neill for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 4 May 2023 

   

Question (1) To ask for an update on actions the Council has 

taken following the signing of Transport for All’s Equal 

Pavements Pledge to improve the accessibility of the 

city, which was agreed in 2021. 

With specific reference to: 

1. How have clear pavements been encouraged? 

2. How has business clutter such as A-boards and 

street furniture been reduced? 

3. How has waste removal scheduling been 

changed? 

4. How many dropped kerbs have been installed? 

5. How many broken kerbs or kerbs that need to be 

dropped have been identified? 

6. How many Blue Badge Bays have been 

removed? 

7. How many meetings has the convenor had with 

Disabled People’s Organisations (DPOs)? 

8. How has the Social Model of Disability been 

embedded into future streetspace schemes? 

Answer (1)  

   

   

 

 


